
 

 

Disaster Relief Donations to Earthquake Victims in Central Java 
 

 

Tokyo, May 29, 2006 --- Following the recent earthquake in Central Java, The Bank of 

Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ, Ltd. (BTMU) has made a donation totaling US$100,000 to Japan Platform 

and the Japanese Red Cross as a contribution to the provision of relief to those affected by the 

disaster. 

 

In addition, BTMU will also waive money transfer fees on customer disaster relief donations made 

via BTMU to Japan Platform and has also commenced fundraising activities amongst all of its 

employees. 
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